21 NCAC 60 .0304
RENEWALS AND REINSTATEMENTS

Refrigeration license/reinstatement notices are sent out to all licensees on or about October 31 of each year. On or about January 15, each person who has not applied for the renewal of his license is notified that his license has lapsed and is sent a letter instructing him to apply for the reinstatement of his license. On or about February 1, those lapsed licensees who have not replied to the above letter are sent another letter by certified mail notifying them that their license has lapsed and that it is unlawful to engage further in the business of refrigeration contracting.

History Note:
Authority G.S. 87‑54; 87‑64;

Eff. February 1, 1976;

Readopted Eff. April 17, 1978;

Amended Eff. April 1, 1989;
Pursuant to G.S. 150B-21.3A, rule is necessary without substantive public interest Eff. September 19, 2015.

